
Lesley 
Price

From:Lesley Price
Sent:Thu, 28 Nov 2019 13:58:50 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support flor Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

Would be excellent to have a supermarket closer to home without having to use transport! 
I understand local store night suffer or complain about Aldi but they still still be used ! It 
will bring employment to the area plus with the local businesses having people cmmingo 
area to work ie health centre WLBC etc they use Aldi and local shops too. Please build it 
lets keep money in the area.

Yours,

Lesley Price

150 Liverpool Road

Skelmersdale

WN8 8BX


